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Michele Hammond

From: Caitlyn Gulsvig
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 10:58 AM
To: Michele Hammond
Subject: FW: Abandonment Application - Parcel 217-15-033

 
 

From: Sacks, Richard <RSacks@ScottsdaleAz.Gov>  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 10:53 AM 
To: Caitlyn Gulsvig <cg@berryriddell.com> 
Subject: Abandonment Application - Parcel 217-15-033 
 
Hi Caitlyn 
 
Water Resources has no objections to the abandonment of the GLO easements as shown below. 
 

 
Richard Sacks, P.E. 
Senior Water Resources Engineer 
City of Scottsdale 
9379 E. San Salvador 
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Scottsdale, AZ 85258 
480-312-5673 
rsacks@scottsdaleaz.gov 
 
Sending me an attachment over 5MB? Please use the link below: 
https://securemail.scottsdaleaz.gov/filedrop/rsacks@scottsdaleaz.gov 
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